
GURRIE MIDDLE SCHOOL STUDENT BULLETIN 
Monday, May 20, 2019 

 
 

HOT LUNCH: Meatloaf with Tomato Sauce and Mashed Potatoes  
 Chicken Tenders with Potato Wedges  
  
BIRTHDAYS:   Angel Flores         
 

1. Calling all seventh grade advisories! We will be collecting items to help a group called 
Care for Real who provide clothing and personal care items for local refugees and other 
local people in need. 
 
There is a box in your advisory where you can place items that are on the handouts that 
were passed out last Friday. The collection will end Friday May 24th and the advisory 
with the MOST collected items will win a popsicle party! Please donate as much as you 
can to help Chicago Refugees. See Rayna, Caitlin, or Sarah if you have any questions - or 
see your 7th grade advisor for an extra list of items to donate! 
 

2. Hello! We are a few 7th graders who will be holding a raffle during lunch today and 
Tuesday. The tickets will cost a dollar each, and you can buy as many tickets as you 
want. All proceeds will go to RefugeeOne, an organization that helps refugees settle in 
the U.S. The raffle prizes will be pizza for your advisory and a $15 Starbucks gift card for 
yourself. The second place prize will be a bag of Jolly Ranchers. The third place prize will 
be 50 tiger stripes. We will be pulling the winners Friday during advisory. 
 

3. This is a reminder for today and Tuesday. Doryan and Juan are going to be selling 
different treats during seventh grade lunch to benefit RefugeeOne.  Don’t forget to 
bring your money if you want something! Posters will be put up in the halls with more 
info.  
 

4. Hey Gurrie Tigers!!! On Tuesday May 21st at lunch time we are having a Super, Fantastic 
end of the year PBIS raffle!!!! There will be 40 to 50 baskets with different items you can 
win!!! Some of the raffle items are: Sports items, Gurrie gear, LT gear, Summer fun toys, 
games, and many gift cards to the morivers, stores and fun places to eat. So bring your 
Tiger stripes to lunch on Tuesday so you can win prizes!!!  
 

5. Reminder to all regional underwater robotics stem club members we will meet today 
after school for our end of the year celebration and pizza party. You will also find out 
your place for the season and received your awards. See Mrs. Halper if you have any 
questions.  
 

6. Congrats the the Gurrie blue soccer team on a great season. Everyone really worked 
together in teamwork, communication and positive sportsmanship to end the season on 



a high note. Even though we lost to the Gurrie Gold team this year we are proud of this 
season. Thank you from Coach Halper and Coach Motto.  

 
7. All Gurrie blue soccer players must wash their uniforms and return them to Coach 

Halper or Coach Motto by the end of the week. All Gurrie gold soccer players return 
your washed uniform to Coach Fulgencio or Coach Zalewska.  

 

8. The Gurrie gold team ended their season strong on their victory against Gurrie blue 
team! Awesome defense played by Marco Toledo, Walter Galvez, thania Silverio, Nataly 
Contreras. Great goalie blocks by Moses Kimble! Our mid fielders Angie Garcia, Poppy 
Graber, David McKay, Kevin Blancas and Evan Konkey were great passing and assisting 
the ball to offense, leading Captain Erik Ramirez scoring the awesome winning goal 
ending it 1-0! Thanks to all that came and supported both Blue and Gold teams!! Go 
Gurrie Tigers! 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 


